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Crafers Park ‘n’ Ride  

Start of works 

       

 

The South Australian Government has committed to delivering 

additional parking at the Crafers Park ‘n’ Ride facility. 

What’s happening: 

The additional parking will be built to the southeast of the existing Crafers 

Park ‘n’ Ride, next to the Crafers off ramp (westbound) and the South-

Eastern Freeway. 

Construction is about to start and a site compound will be set up alongside 

Waverley Ridge Road, near the roundabout.   

To allow us to deliver the new facility, some vegetation removals are 

required. Every effort has been made to minimise the impact to vegetation 

wherever possible. A vegetation management fact sheet is available on 

the project website.  

How this affects you: 

Temporary speed restrictions will be in place. For safety reasons, restrictions will stay in place when workers 

are not on site. Please plan your trips and observe signage. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed; however, the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible.  

We thank you for your patience during these important works. 

For further information: 

• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/crafers 

• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Monday 5 February 
2024 until mid 2024 

Hours of operation 

Monday to Friday     
7am to 5pm  

Some weekend work 

may be required. 

Where 

Next to the Crafers off 
ramp (westbound) and 
the South Eastern 
Freeway 
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